
Update from Katy Barnwell, January 1, 2019 

Dear praying friends, 

Warm greetings for the new year!   

Thank you for praying for me as I work on training materials for Bible translators. 

The new edition of the textbook is now being prepared for publication.  I am still 

working on the Teacher's Manual that accompanies the textbook.  I had hoped to 

finish by Christmas but it has taken longer than I anticipated!    

Please do keep praying for the same requests: 

·       for patience in checking details of consistency in formatting; 

·       for wisdom and insight to see any errors and anything that could be better 

worded or illustrated; 

·       for physical strength and alertness (long hours working on a computer); 

·       and for the ability to finish this task well so that these publications will be 

as helpful as possible in training those who are translating Scriptures into 

their own languages in Africa and elsewhere. 

Please keep praying too for the Mbembe translators in Nigeria as they translate 

selected Psalms. 

Appreciating your prayer partnership!  Love and blessings, 
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